
  

   

Sunset Plaza Drive Pipeline Project 
ladwp.com/metroprojects 

 
 
Region 
Hollywood Hills, CA                      
 
 
Schedule 
May 2020 – May 2021 
 
 
Work Hours 
Monday – Friday 
9:00 AM – 6:00 PM 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Project Description 

The Los Angeles Department of 
Water and Power is currently 
replacing 1.2 miles of water pipeline 
along Sunset Plaza Drive. The 
pipeline project is scheduled from 
May 2020 to June 2021. As an 
essential services provider, LADWP 
is working to ensure water service 
reliability during the COVID-19 
response while practicing 
recommended health and safety 
measures to protect our employees 
and the public.  

 
 
Construction Update 
 
LADWP Crews have completed 
Phase 1 from Rising Glen Rd to 
Sunset Plaza Pl. Crews began Phase 
2 and are currently installing pipe 
between Sunset Plaza Pl to Viewsite 
Dr. In the event of any leak(s) during 
the project, LADWP crews may need 
to close the road to facilitate repairs 
as safely and quickly as possible. 
 
Phase 1: COMPLETE  
Phase 2: Aug 2020 – Dec 2020 
Phase 3: Dec 2020 – May 2021  
 
Road Closure and Parking 
Construction will require road 
closures at each section during work 
hours. LADWP crews will work in 
manageable sections that can be 
covered at the end of each work day 
to open the road to traffic. There is no 
parking allowed within the current 
work area.  Service connections will 
limit parking and access. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Project Manager:  Matt Gonzalez l (213) 944-1342  l  Matthewskye.Gonzalez@ladwp.com 
District Engineer:  Edgar Mercado  l (213) 367-1218  l  Edgar.Mercado@ladwp.com 
Community Affairs: Michael Ventre  l  (213) 367-1381  l  Michael.Ventre@ladwp.com 
 

August 28th, 2020 – Project Update 

 

Current Work Area 
(1571-1629  Sunset Plaza Drive) 

   

Pipe Installed   

Future Work Area  
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